
 
THE COUNCIL 

OF 

THE CITY OF NEW YORK 

CITY HALL 

NEW YORK, N.Y. 10007 

 
                                                                                                 

 

                                                                                                July 11, 2024 

 

 

Hon. Eric L. Adams, Mayor 

The City of New York 

City Hall 

New York, New York 10007 

 

Dear Mayor Adams: 

 

On July 8, 2024, the bills which are listed below were returned unsigned.  Please be advised that these 

items have been assigned the following local law numbers subsequent to the expiration of the Charter-

mandated thirty day time period: 

 

Int. No.   84-A of 2024 has been assigned as Local Law No. 73 of 2024; 

Int. No.   85-A of 2024 has been assigned as Local Law No. 74 of 2024; 

Int. No.  743-A of 2024 has been assigned as Local Law No. 75 of 2024; 

Int. No.  767-A of 2024 has been assigned as Local Law No. 76 of 2024; 

Int. No.  809-A of 2024 has been assigned as Local Law No. 77 of 2024. 

 
 Int. No.  908-A of 2024 was also returned unsigned but is subject to a referendum and will not be given a 

local law number pending its approval by a majority of the voters. 

                                                      
 

Thank you. 

 

 

                                                                                                Sincerely,     

      

                                                                                   
                                                                                                Jonathan C. Ettricks 

           Director, Legislative Document Unit 

                                                                                                New York City Council 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc:  Hon. Michael M. McSweeney, Clerk of the Council, City Clerk 

               Connor Martinez, Director, Mayor’s Office of City Legislative Affairs                  


